From: Suzy Lethbridge, M.V.O. Correspondence Secretary, The Duke of Edinburgh's Office



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

29th April, 2021

Dear Courcillor Green,

Thank you very much for your letter and message of condolences following the announcement of the death of The Duke of Edinburgh at Windsor Castle on Friday, 9th April. I have passed on your condolences to Her Majesty The Queen.

We are immensely saddened this day has now arrived, but we have taken some consolation from the many warm tributes to Prince Philip, reflecting the broad span of His Royal Highness's endeavours and interests both in this country and further afield.

Thank you again for your kind thought in writing at this particularly sad time, it is much appreciated.

Your Sincerely, Suy Lethbridge

Councillor Alan Green The Worshipful the Mayor of Lowestoft